
Hi Guys Girls And Roger 

 

 As you know circumstances prevents David and I attending the Christmas 

lunch. 

 

I thought as you were all together, now would be the time to announce a new plan 

for Radio Heatherwood. 

 

On the reverse of this letter I have written some ideas for the new 

development plan!!!!!!!! 

 

 The last year has seen many changes to the Radio Service and each year 

which passes throws up new plans and new challenges. 

 

It doesn’t matter what plan we are working to, it’s only as good as the staff 

we have to carry out those plans. I would like to say we have the best staff any 

hospital radio could ask for. 

 

But I Won’t!!! 

 

What I Would Say Is:-  We have A Fantastic Staff and On Behalf of the 

Management Team, Thank you all; for all your hard work and your team effort in 

making Radio Heatherwood not just any old hospital radio, but a Great One. 

 

Note To Roger:- 

A Big thank you for your assistance in getting the new training program off the 

ground, Don’t be downhearted by recent events. We have produced some quality 

trainee’s this past year and they are a credit to your efforts. 

 

A Merry Christmas to You All and Healthy and Prosperous New Year. 

 

And Finally Watch Those Levels!!!!! 

 

PJ 

 

 

 

PS. 

In this envelope is a small gift to help with the cost of your lunches and the 

bar bill. 
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